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My name is Monique Bochsler, and I fully support HB3468. The voter rolls in Oregon 

are currently disorganized. This legislation would significantly enhance the 

transparency of Oregon's voter rolls. It is essential to instill confidence in the public 

regarding our voting system.   We should not be allowing voting rolls be alter by 

others. 

Thank you for your attention.   Monique Bochsler. 


